
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
 
Decision Record Number 44 
 
This document records a decision taken by the Police and Crime Commissioner, 
together with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 
Decision taken 
 
To terminate the lease of the Road safety Partnership premises in Sketty Close, 
Northampton.     
 
Details of advice taken 
 
The Northamptonshire Road Safety Partnership was a predecessor to the 
current Road Safety Team.  
 
The requirement for a Policing base of the magnitude the Northamptonshire 
Road Safety Partnership diminished. This afforded the opportunity to re-
position the unit into other building stock. It was recommended to terminate 
the existing lease of the premises occupied.  
 
The early release values were negotiated and ratified by solicitors for both 
parties. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Martin Scoble 
OPCC Chief Executive  
8th March 2018 
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